To Poster Presenters at the Cardiff BSODR 2015 annual meeting

All posters should be displayed from 9.30am on Tuesday 15 September until lunchtime on
Wednesday 16" September. Please make sure your poster is on its board before the plenary lecture
on the morning of 15" September.

The poster presentations have been divided into two sessions: ‘Tuesday’ and ‘Wednesday’. This is
evident in the title of your poster display session. You should stand by your poster during the poster
display session between 10.30am and 11.30am on the relevant day.

It helps if you have a photograph of yourself on your poster so that people who want to talk about it
know who you are. Some A4 sized copies of your poster are handy for anybody who might be
interested in it.

The poster boards will be 2 metres high and 1 metre wide and posters should ideally be A0 portrait
size (118.8cm high and 84cm wide).

The boards are hard with a fabric covering. You will need to attach your posters with self-adhesive
Velcro. Please bring sufficient Velcro to put on the back of your poster to attach it to the board.



